
Islamic Cultural 
Employee Resource Group

invites you to  

March 27, 2024
Please Join Us

6:45 - 8:30 pm
Columbia University 
School of Nursing, 
7th Floor 

an IFTAR Dinner

For additional information you can contact us at
custaffdiversity@cumc.columbia.edu

This event is open to all Columbia
University employees and affiliates

Advance registration is required:
https://events.columbia.edu/go/iftar2024


